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Official Business  
 

23 May 2020  

 

Dear Abutter:  

 

You are hereby notified that the Madbury Planning Board will conduct a non-binding Site Plan 

Review in which you have an abutter interest on: 

  

Wednesday, 3 June 2020, at 7:00 p.m.  

 Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury, NH  

 

During the review, Portsmouth representatives will present plans for a new backwash tank to be 

constructed at the Portsmouth Water Treatment Plant on Freshet Road (Tax Map 10, Lot 12) 

which is owned by the City of Portsmouth.   

 

This proposed tank constitutes a “governmental use” of land.  Under RSA 674:54 the planning 

board does not approve or deny a governmental use but may hold a public hearing and provide 

comments relative to the proposal’s conformity or nonconformity with land use regulations. 

 

As part of this review, the Madbury Planning Board will conduct such a hearing.  The planning 

board invites and welcomes your participation.  If you would like to attend in person, please 

email the planning board at MadPlanBoard@gmail.com as seating will be very limited due to 

NH’s current COVID-19 restrictions.  For online or phone participation, please check the Town 

Website’s public notices tab at http://www.townofmadbury.com/PublicNotices.html for directions 

prior to the meeting.  Additionally, questions or comments can be emailed to the planning board 

at MadPlanBoard@gmail.com for consideration during the meeting. 

 

Documents relevant to this review can be viewed at Town Hall or online at 

www.madburynh.org/pb under the “Applications” tab. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mark Avery 

Chair, Madbury Planning Board 
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